
Recommendation on Thompson Drive  
entrance sign  

UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA FAIRBANKS 
MASTER PLANNING COMMITTEE (MPC) 

MEMORANDUM  
 
March 4, 2005 
 
TO: Steve Jones 
Chancellor, UAF 
 
FROM: Richard A. Caulfield 
Chair, UAF Master Planning Committee x2850 
 
RE: MPC recommendation 05-01: 
Recommendation on Thompson Drive entrance sign 
 
At its regularly scheduled meeting on March 3, 2005, the UAF Master Planning Committee approved the 
following recommendation regarding the proposed UAF entrance sign on Thompson Drive. Your review 
and approval of this recommendation is requested. 
 
The specific recommendation is as follows: 

mailto:r.caulfield@uaf.edu�

	Recommendation on Thompson Drive  entrance sign

